
Geothermal Test Drill at
Ulbrich Heights

Where: Southeast corner of the lawn between Wharton Brook
Drive and Louis Circle Lane

What: Certified drillers will drill a test hole 450-500 ft deep
at Ulbrich Heights. The hole will be just 6 inches across.
There will be noise during drilling. 

Why: To explore the possibility of clean, reliable, safe
geothermal heating and cooling for Ulbrich Heights 

When: Monday 2/12 - Tuesday 2/13 (expect some noise from the
drilling)

Questions, comments, or concerns? Reach
out to ulbrichgeothermal@neep.org or

(781)860-9177 x 151

JOIN US!JOIN US!
Project team will be at 34
Louis Circle on Tuesday
2/13 from 2-4 pm with

sweet treats to meet you
and answer questions 

Scan to
learn more
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